
MEC Update:

MEC wrapped up the year averaging three times the students we normally serve in a year through our 
virtual programs.  The MEC staff, Betsy Shane (secondary); Shelley Liscom (elementary); Kristen Anteau 
(assistant); and Susie Lemmon (registrar / bus driver) all did an incredible job adjusting on the fly this 
year to serve our families.

MEC did continue to offer our normal virtual learning program as we have for the last four years in 
addition to offering a more traditional school at home option for parents that wanted a direct role in 
their student’s learning with minimal screen time. We served 52 students through the school at home 
program.

This year we had 14 students complete their senior year with MEC. Eight of these students returned to 
their home buildings to walk with their class while 6 celebrated at MEC on Wednesday night with a 
graduation celebration. We are projecting a 87% graduation rate for MEC this year.

As we head into the summer, we have invited incoming 9th through 11th graders to come work with Mrs. 
Shane and Ms. Anteau on hands on credit recovery modules that incorporate life skills into math, 
science, and reading.

We are looking forward to the fall of 2021, we will continue all our current programs and are exited to 
add the support of Marissa Turner in the role of Vice Principal.


